
Rockingham County Sheriff's
Investigators Seeking Leads on
Stolen Backpack Blowers
Date of Release: Thursday, October 26, 2017

[Reidsville, NC]- Rockingham County Sheriff's Investigators are seeking leads on
a reported break-in at 2923 Iron Works Rd. in Reidsville, N.C. where two Stihl
brand model 600 backpack blowers and one Stihl brand model 700 backpack
blower were stolen. The break-in/theft is believed to have occurred between Oct.
21st and Oct. 23rd.

Anyone who may know something about this theft or the whereabouts of these
backpack leaf blowers is asked to call the Rockingham County Sheriff's Office at
336-634-3232 or Rockingham County Crime Stoppers at 336-349-9683.

rockinghamsheriff.com

This information has been released by: 
Sergeant Kevin Suthard 
Public Information Officer 
Rockingham County Sheriff's Office 
Office: (336) 634-3066 
ksuthard@co.rockingham.nc.us

​DISCLAIMER: E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be
subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to
third parties
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